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To: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources
I am writing in opposition to SB 1036 that would exempt landfills from certain state permits.   I see no reason for such a
change.  Thank you for your consideration.  Scott Reeves, 2304 sw Idaho St, Portland, OR 97239

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

